
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2022 

 

 

 

Vicki L. Hewitt, Ed.D. 

University Senate 

Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey 

335 George Street, Suite 1250 

New Brunswick, NJ 08901 

 

Dear Dr. Hewitt: 

 

Thank you for sending me the University Senate’s report and resolution on Charge S-2107: 

Review of the University Policy 20.1.22 - No Smoking. 

 

My administration concurs with the recommended amendments to our policy, and under the 

leadership of Executive Vice President Antonio Calcado, we are working with chair Kevin 

Schroth and the Ad Hoc Committee in our efforts to implement the recommendations and take 

other steps to support a tobacco free environment. 

 

My thanks to the Ad Hoc Committee and the Senate for bringing these recommendations 

forward and for your commitment to the health and well-being of the Rutgers community. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Holloway  

 


